
 

. Precious Blood Cathedral 

778 Queen Street East, Sault Ste Marie, Ontario P6A 2B1 
Tel: 705-256-8474 / Fax: 705-945-8287 

www.preciousbloodssm.com / Email: pbcathedral@on.aibn.com  

Journey Email: jointhejourney@shaw.ca  
Pastor:  

Rev. Father Hamish Currie 

 

Assistant Pastor:  

Fr. Ignatius Xavier 

 

Parish Secretary:  

Lisa Wyer 

Office hours: 8:30AM-12:30PM 

 

Sunday Masses: 

5:00 PM Saturday Vigil Mass 

9:00 AM, 11:00 AM, 8:30 PM 

 

Weekday Masses: 

8:00 A.M. 

No Mass on Wednesdays 

 

Sacrament of Penance:  

Saturday 4:15 to 4:45 P.M. 

 
Baptism:  

Usually on the 3rd Sunday of 

the month.  Please make ar-

rangements one month in ad-

vance by contacting the Parish 

Office. 

 
Marriages:  

Please make marriage  

arrangements six months in 

advance by contacting the Parish 

office. 

 
Papal Blessing:  

Please allow at least 6 months 

for Papal Blessing to arrive after 

the request has been made. 

 

Diocesan Order of Women:  

Dorothy Yadivisiak 

 

CWL President:  

Louise McGuire, 705-254-7869 

 

Liturgical Music/Choir:  

Shana Speakman, 705-206-3077 

 
Bulletin Announcements  

Email your to pbcathe-

dral@on.aibn.com  

before 11:00 A.M. on Wednes-

day 

 

 
 

Third Sunday of Lent                                                  March 8, 2015  

Pastorôs Pen 

 

Pope Francis has invited parishes around the world to dedicate a 

full 24 hours to the Sacrament of Reconciliation during Lent. The 

initiative, which started in 2014 and takes place on or around 

the Fourth Sunday of Lent, has already been enthusiastically  

received by dioceses and parishes around the world.  It is hoped 

that it will encourage people to come to Confession and to meet 

the Lord.  It is also hoped that parishes will ensure the initiative 

coincides with Eucharistic Adoration. 

 

 The Holy Father has requested that all churches participate in a 

time of reflection and penance March 13, 2015.  Precious Blood 

Cathedral will be open from 8:00 am (Mass) till 8:00 pm for 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament and Confessions.  The  

Adoration will conclude at 8:00 pm with Benediction.  All Priests 

from the city parishes will take part in the day of confessions.  

Please plan to attend at some point during the day. 

 

¶ Pilgrimage to Rome, Assisi, Lourdes, Fatima:  

September 26- October 11.  Pick up your registration form  

in the office. 

Have a great week. 

Fr. Hamish 
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REMINDER  
Please do not leave valuables  

visible in your car and lock your vehicle. 

Sunday, March 1 

Building/Journey Fund YTD 

 

$4550 

$924,004 

 

Thank you for your continued generosity!  

Monday, March 9                 8:00 A.M.   

ġ Jim McIntyre by Tony Fera  
 
Tuesday, March 10                8:00 A.M.                       

ġ Joseph John Mancuso by Joanne & Ante Grancic & 
Family  
 
Wednesday, March 11    No Mass  
   
Thursday, March 12              8:00 A.M.                      
For Vocations to the Priesthood & Religious Life 
 
Friday, March 13                8:00 A.M.   

ġ Bob Malone by Dawn 
 
Saturday, March 14               5:00 P.M.  

ġ Bernadette McAndrew by Kevin & Karen McAndrew 
 
Sunday, March 15               
9:00 A.M.                    

ġ  Lindley Cove by Florence Hands 

ġ  Cornelius Nan by Dick & Cathy Huibers 
 
11:00A.M.  
Intentions of Parishioners  
 
8:30 P.M.  
No Intentions  
 
         

Scripture Readings:  March 9 ð March 15 

Monday 2 Kings 5.1-15a; Luke 4.24-30 

Tuesday Daniel 3.25, 34-43; Matthew 18.21-35 

Wednesday Deuteronomy 4.1, 5-9; Matthew 5.17-19 

Thursday Jeremiah 7.23-28; Luke 11.14-23 

Friday Hosea 14.1-9; Mark 12.28b-34 

Saturday & Sunday 2 Chronicles 36.14-17a, 19-23++; Ephesians 2.4-10; John 3.14-21 

2015 Journey Lottery Winner  
March 1         Joan DôAddetta

ñDestroy this temple, and in three days I will 

raise it up.ó Jn 3.19  

Do you recognize that you are a temple of the 

Holy Spirit? Is Jesus calling you as a priest?  

Contact you Pastor or Fr. Pat Woods at the  

Office of Vocations 705-674-2727 ext250 or 

pwoods@diocesecentre.com and check out 

www.beapriest.ca   

 

PLEASE PRAY FOR VOCATIONS TO  

PRIESTHOOD AND RELIGIOUS LIFE. 

Lectors Needed  

Please consider giving  

your time.  

Obligation is approximately  

every 2-3 weeks. Contact Marie Bruno at  

705-946-4606 or by email  

brunoafter5@gmail.com. 

mailto:pwoods@diocesecentre.com
http://www.beapriest.ca
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òBy your 
gracious gift 

each year your 
faithful await 

the sacred 
paschal feasts 
with the joy of 
minds made 

pure.ó 
Preface for Lent I 

Precious Blood Cathedral  

March 

14/15 
Lectors  

Eucharistic  

Minister  
Ushers Greeters  

Saturday  

5:00 PM 

Marie Esposito 

Moyra OõPallie 

Ralph Esposito 

Monique Staruck 

Linda Simonini 

Bernard Lysiak 

Neil Conway 

John Slobodecki 

Phyllis Delaney 

Sunday 

9:00 AM 

Louise Bichler 

Donna Bos 

Louise McGuire 

Clare Lennox 

Denise Colizza 

Rudy Wheatley 

Brian Lidstone 

Agnes Cote 

Edna Miskiw 

Sunday 

11:00 AM 

Sonya Masotti 

Evelyn Theriault 

Gino Masotti 

Sophie Ostrowski 

Bambi Alexander 

Ted & Norma Wall 

Phil Bellerose 

Evelyn Theriault 

Myrtle Corelli 

Sunday 

8:30 PM 

Tom Walton 

Catherine Mansfield  Gino Filice  Sick and Shut In 
 

Please remember in 

your prayers, all the 

sick and shut in  

especially Margaret 

Nicholson, 

Mae Roberts, 

Bernice Corcoran, 

Gerald Nolan, Ted 

Kobinski & Robert 

Gough 

This week at Precious Blood Cathedral 

Tues. Mar. 10 6:30pm  First Reconciliation Meeting in Ste. Anneõs Room 

Wed. Mar. 11 11:30am  Craft Group at Sacred Heart 

 1:30pm  ARISE Meeting in Ste. Anneõs Room 

 6:30pm  ARISE Meetings in Boardroom & Ste. Anneõs Room 

Thurs. Mar. 12 7:00pm  Choir Practice 

The 4th Season of the ARISE programme is now underway and will continue through the Lenten period of 

reconciliation and renewal. We ask for the prayers of each member of the Parish as we continue this Jour-

ney of Faith.  We will be meditating on the Sunday Readings and endeavoring to transform these into Chris-

tian Action in our daily lives. If you would like to participate in these six meetings please contact Bernard 

Doran at 942-7359. 

The Craft Group  

  
Craft Group will be starting up again on Wednesday March 

11 at 11:30am-3:00pm at the Sacred Heart Centre. We wel-

come our members back & look forward to new members 

who are interested in quilting, knitting & crocheting. There is 

no charge, tea & coffee are available, bring your lunch if you 

like & a snack to share. If you have any questions please call 

Sandy 705-946-3171 or Leslie 705-759-3104. 

Join in the commemoration 

of the Passion of Christ 

after morning mass 

each Friday  during Lent.  
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Catholic Womenõs League 

Emplification of the First Degree : On Tuesday, March 10 at 7:00pm at St. Joseph College Board Room, we will be 

enrolling new members into Council #11608.  Council members are requested to attend. Refreshments will follow. 

 
Pasta & Meatball Supper : Our monthly supper is growing in attendance. A special thank you to all who have attend-

ed & helping make this event a success. Monies raised at this supper is dedicated to the Journey. The next supper will 

be held on Tuesday, April 7 at the Grand Gardens on Dennis Street  from 5pm-7pm. Adults $9.99/Children 

$5.99. 

Knights of Columbus 11608 

World Day of Prayer : We thank all those who took part or attended The World Day of Prayer.  

  
Spiritual Workshop : Monday March 23, Where: Holy Family Hall, Time: 1:30pm. Please join us for an af-

ternoon of reflection and faith sharing facilitated by Sister Roberta Low. 

  
Diocesan Convention : There is still time to submit your name if you would like to go. Please call Louise at 

254-7869. 

  
CWL Mass : Please mark your calendars ð Saturday, May 2, 5:00pm Mass. Members will be called to take 

part. 

  

Please keep Louise and Tom in your prayers, thank you. 

           Development and Peace ----Responding to the cry of the rural  

                                poor with the Bishops of Brazil  
                     In all places and circumstances, Christians, with the help of their pastors, are called 

to hear the cry of the poor. This has been eloquently stated by the bishops of Brazil: òWe wish to take up daily the 

joys and hopes, the difficulties and sorrows of the Brazilian people, especially of those  living in the bar-

rios and the countryside -landless, homeless, lacking food and health care -to the detriment of their 

rights. Seeing their poverty, hearing their cries and knowing their sufferings, we are scandalized because 

we know that there is enough food for everyone and that hunger is the result of a poor distribution of 

goods and income.ó                                                 Pope Francis,  The Joy of the Gospel, 191 

 

For more information contact www.devp.org or contact Jan Poulin-Zurawinski at 705 253-7536 or  

e mail: jezurawinski@shaw.ca 

Fr. Jesus Alberto Franco Visit   

  
Fr. Alberto,  a solidarity visitor from Columbia,  will be speaking to us about the work of Development and 

Peace  in Columbia, South America where he is the Executive Director of the Comision Interecleclesial de Justicia y 

Paz.(CIJP), a Development and Peace Partner. 

 
We invite you to come out to listen to Fr. Alberto as he explains to us how our Canadian Share Lent Campaign sup-

ports the development of the indigenous peoples of Columbia. Monday, March 9, at 7pm at Our Lady of Good 

Council Church, 114 Mac Donald Ave.  

 

For more information visit: www.devp.org  or contact Jan Poulin- Zurawinski at 705 253-7536 or  

email: jezurawinski@shaw.ca 

http://www.devp.org/
http://www.devp.org
mailto:jezurawinski@shaw.ca
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In the Community  

ARCH Hospice : Have you lost a loved one? ARCH Hospice Adult Grief Support Group. All are welcome. 

Free of charge, eight-week sessions, small, personal group sizes, warm atmosphere with friendly, trained vol-

unteers & professionals. Pre-registration is required. 2015 sessions are Jan 14-March 4; March 25-May 13; 

June 3-July 29; Aug 19-Oct 14; Oct 28-Dec 16. Call Shaunagh Gravelines, Support Care Coordinator at 705-

942-1556 ext 224 or email graveliness@archhospice.ca 

 
The Knights of Columbus, in partnership with ARCH and the Moose Family Centre will be hosting a 

St. Patrick's Day Pub on March 17th, from 7-11 pm. Music is by Blarney and Webb Surround, together. 

Contact Bill O'Donnell for tickets ($10.00). 705-949-8334. 

 

Lenten Taizé Retreat at Villa Loyola: Theme:   Lent Moving To Easter: A retreat in the style of Taizé 

focuses on prayer services using short and simple sung refrains such is "Jesus  Remember Me". The refrains 

are very easy to learn and through repetition they become prayerful and mantra like. The services are punc-

tuated with readings and silence. There will be a few brief inputs on the theme of LENT MOVING TO EAST-

ER as well as optional sharing groups.  No musical training is required. 

Dates:  From Friday March 13 (7pm) to Sunday March 15 (1pm) 2015 

Director:  Fr. Erik Oland, S.J. 

Cost:   $220.00 live-in/$140.00 commute 

Registration:  Call 705-522-3502 ext, 0 Monday to Friday or by email at loyola@isys.ca 

 

PILGRIMAGE TO ITALY, FRANCE, SPAIN, PORTUGAL 

 
Tour of the Major Shrines of Europe has been arranged for the Fall of 2015.  Led by Father Hamish Currie, 

we will pray and have mass at all the major Shrines including Rome, Assisi, Florence, Monte Carlo, Avignon, 
Lourdes, Madrid, Toledo, Avila and Fatima. September 26-October 11, 2015 from Sault Ste. Marie. All-

Inclusive (including all travel, tours, superior accommodation, breakfast and dinner) $3690. Per person 

(airport taxes $583). For further information check the website www.preciousbloodssm.com or call parish 

office 705-256-8474. 

 
Information night for the Pilgrimage March 17 th at 7:00 pm at Precious Blood Cathedral.  Stan from 

International Heritage Tours will be present to outline the tour and answer any questions you may 

have.  This pilgrimage is a safe, organized worry free way to travel.  Everything included except lunch.  Good 

hotels, excellent tour guide, mass with your pastor in the major shrines.  It will be a great faith and commu-

nity building experience. 

mailto:loyola@isys.ca
http://www.preciousbloodssm.com


 

Otto Volpe 

705-949-4409 

algomahs@gmail.com 


